
 
Medicaid should not be privatized.   
 
There are no realistic cost savings.  The statements about savings are not supported by 
competent analysts.  
 
The services to the users will not be the same.   
 
There is no demonstrably positive reason for making this change.  
 
Please leave it alone. 
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